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The project Joint electricity 

As some have seen, the announcement of 

the installation has come up. This means 

the electricity will be turned off for a few 

hours during the day when the electricity 

meters are replaced. 

You still do not have to do anything but your 

electricity contract is terminated 

automatically and in the future, your 

electricity consumption will be reported and 

paid for via the notices you receive from 

HSB with the fee to the association.   

Tire storage 
NOTE! Last month the dates in the English 

letter were wrong, the Swedish ones were 

correct. This contains the correct version: 

The opening hours for the tire storage this 

spring has been set 

• Thursday, 24/3, 18-19:45 (NOTE!) 

• Sunday 27/3, 10-12 

• Thursday 31/3, 18-20 

• Sunday 3/4, 10-12 

Access outside these times is booked 

through dack@fano.se and costs SEK 200 

per occasion. 

If you want to queue for a place in the 

storage room, send an email to the same 

address with your name, telephone, and 

your apartment number. 

 
 
 
 

 
Shelter 

Due to what has happened in Ukraine, the 

interest in shelters has increased 

significantly. If you have looked at MSB's 

map of shelters you can see that there is 

one in our association. It is about half the 

garage in the 95 that is reinforced, has 

ventilation, and can act as a shelter. 

You can read more about shelters on 

MSB's website (Swedish): 

https://www.msb.se/skyddsrum 

 
Bahnhof 

The latest news is that Bahnhof will take 

over the internet connection on March 28 

(we wrote on April 1 in previous mailings). 

During that day, you should not expect the 

internet connection to work properly. If you 

require a stable connection, for example for 

your work, then maybe you should sit in 

another place, have a mobile connection in 

reserve, or similar. 

We are aware that this change can be 

complicated for some, if you have any 

questions, you are welcome to contact 

styrelsen@fano.se and we will help as best 

we can.   

Cleaning day 
On Sunday the 24th of April we are having 

the spring cleaning day. Cleaning of our 

bicycle sheds, tidying in our association, 

some coffee and being able to throw 

rubbish in containers. More info coming 

closer to the weekend in question.  
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